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UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
SGOD-UM-07-22-2024/MBB

TO Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID & SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors/In-Charge of the Districts
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

FROM ; SOCOMELA ROSA, CESOV

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: SUPPORT OTF THE FIRST CATANDUANES ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE
(FICELCO), INC. TO THE 2024 BRIGADA ESKWELA IMPLEMENTATION

DATE ; July 22, 2024

i, This is to inform the field that the First Catanduanes Electric Cooperative
(FlCELCO), Inc., as the electric distribution facility of the province, expressed its full
support in the 2024 Brigada Eskwela Implementation of DepEd SDO Catanduanes.

2. They are expected to assist all schools in the inspection of service drop wires,
KwH meters, and service entrance to ensure that there will be no. overload comes
the opening of the new school year.

3. For information and guidance.
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Dear Mdm, Deln Rosn:
Greetings from FICELCO!
We reapond 1o your letter dated 5 July 2024 and received by this office on 10 July 2024

secking, support for the 2024 Brigada Eskwela. Please know that FICELCO fully supports the aim

of the Department of Education to ensure a clean, safe, inclusive, and child-friendly learing
environment for learncrs and teaching personnel,

As your clectric distribution utility, FICELCO can assist in the inspection of service drop
wires, kWh metern, and service entrance to ensure that there will be no overload when the school
year commence,

Thank you.

Sincerely,

turinav/a, Boto, Catonduoncs
Email Address: ' '
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